


 

 



Charukola Chorcha has been established by the Department of Bengali, 

Cultural Affairs Subcommittee and IQAC, in May  2023 with its aim being the 

development of extra curricular skills of our students. We introduced 

workshops on Theatre, Dance, Recitation and Singing which were helmed by 

celebrities across all fields. With a successful first year of this value added 

course, we are encouraged and willing to add more fields in this Coursework 

in the near future. 

 

 



 

 


